
 

 

 

 

 
 

Ref. No.: 2021-22/0027             20th May, 2022 
 

Mr. Venkatesh Mallya 
Assistant  Manager,  
Indigo Airlines,  
Mangaluru.  
 
Dear Sir, 
 

 Sub: Requesting Indigo Airlines to add/ restore flight operations to 
          Bengaluru and Mumbai from Mangaluru.  

 
Greetings from the Kanara Chamber of Commerce & Industry, Mangaluru, a District 
level Chamber of Commerce and Industry in Karnataka.  
 
As you are aware, Mangaluru is one of the fastest growing non-metro cities in South 
India, and has a history of various industries and businesses. There are more than 
12,000 people working in the IT/ITES industry in this region, in addition to large scale 
industries such as MRPL, MCF, MSEZ, etc. and umpteen engineering colleges and 
hospitals in and around our city. 
 
This being the case, we have pressing demand from our corporates, businessmen and 
individuals in the city to restart the early morning flight from Mangaluru  to Bengaluru 
which was previously departing at 7.00 am from Mangalore, and has been withdrawn 
currently, putting them in hardships to travel to Bengaluru. Restarting the same would 
make it very convenient for them to attend meetings in Bangalore and return to 
Mangalore by Indigo’s late evening flight.   
  
Also, restarting the late-night flight to Mumbai needs to be strongly considered by 
Indigo as it helps the corporates and businessmen in Mumbai to come to Mangalore by 
the early morning flight which is currently operating and go back to Mumbai 
comfortably by the late-night flight if restarted. And, it will definitely be a blessing to all 
the international passengers as that flight can connect them to many international 
flights flying out of Mumbai.  
  
Given the passenger increase that we have been seeing in the last few months and 
years and also the huge scope for IT/ITES and Tourism in this region, we are certain 
that the demand for these flights is going to increase significantly in the days to come.  
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We earnestly request you to reintroduce both these flights at the earliest and leverage 
these sectors further for your business. 
 
Thanking you and looking forward to your favourable action in this regard. 
 
 
                        
 
                                    Yours faithfully 
      For Kanara Chamber of Commerce and Industry 
        
 
 
       SHASHIDHAR PAI MAROOR 
          PRESIDENT / DIRECTOR 
        DIN 07613534 

 

 

Cc: 

1. Mr. Saurabh Sachdeva, Senior Manager, Indigo Airlines 
2. Mr. Agnel Pinto, Director, South, Indigo Airlines 
3. Affiliated Bodies of KCCI 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 


